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Dear Parents, 
This year at Our Lady of the Wayside, we are on a journey to improve handwriting. 
Handwriting is more than just a form of communication; it's a fundamental skill that offers a wide range of benefits for your child's cognitive development. Here are some of the key advantages:
Enhanced Reading and Spelling Skills: 
Handwriting skills are closely linked to literacy. Through the act of forming letters and words, children develop a better understanding of the written language, aiding them in reading and spelling.
Improved Memory and Recall: 
Handwriting promotes memory retention. The physical act of writing helps children remember information better than simply typing it. This can be a valuable tool for study and learning.
Reduced Mental Strain: 
Laboured handwriting can be mentally draining, diverting valuable mental resources away from the creative aspects of writing. When handwriting is smooth and effortless, it allows children to focus more on expressing their ideas and thoughts effectively.
Increased Motivation to Write: 
We believe that children should take pride in their presentation. When handwriting is perceived as a chore, motivation to write may diminish. By contrast, when children take pride in their handwriting and find it enjoyable, they are more likely to engage in writing activities willingly and frequently.
Efficiency in Academic Tasks: 
As children progress through their education, they will need efficient handwriting skills for note-taking, test-taking, and other academic tasks. Legible, joined-up writing is an invaluable asset in these situations.
In line with these benefits, we are introducing a renewed emphasis on handwriting at school. Included with this letter, you will find a handwriting exemplar that demonstrates the joins we will be teaching in class. We encourage you to take a look at it with your child and discuss the importance of neat, legible handwriting, encouraging them to practise at home. 
Our ultimate goal is to help our children achieve joined, legible writing that they can be proud of and that will support them throughout their educational journey. Your support in helping your child work on their handwriting skills at home will go a long way in reinforcing what we teach in the classroom.
Together, we can help them develop not only as writers but as confident, expressive individuals. If you have any questions or would like further resources to assist your child with handwriting, please talk to your child’s teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 
Donna Upton
English Lead
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